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Dear 8th Grade Parents,

As our students prepare to leave middle school, we are planning several activities to make their 8th grade year memorable. The 8th grade teachers are working diligently to ensure that the students’ school year is fulfilling.  We are proposing the following activities for students who pay dues:  





Yearbook/Ice Cream Social (TBA)





8th Grade T-Shirt (To be worn at Six Flags)





8th Grade Math/Science Day at Six Flags (May 13, 2016)
8th Grade Awards Program (May 12, 2016, from 9:30 AM -10:30 AM)
8th Grade Dance (May 6, 2016, from 6:30 – 9:30)

School Cafetorium 
The 8th grade activities will take place beginning the week of May 2, 2016, ending with a day at Six Flags on May 13, 2016.  The cost for these activities and the yearbook is $140.00.  No payments will be taken after March 31, 2016.  Payments must be made by cash or money order (made to Salem Middle School) to Mrs. Livingston in room 513.  Payments may be made in 2 installments with the first installment being $70.00.   The first installment of $70.00 must be paid by January 29, 2016.   Please be advised that there are absolutely NO REFUNDS!!   Dues collection days and time are as follows:  Mondays- Team White, Wednesdays- Team Silver, and Fridays- Teams Burgundy before ELT.  Note: 9th grade advisement forms must be completed, signed, and returned before we can accept your first installment.
Please note that students with chronic and/or serious disciplinary infractions will be excluded from 8th grade activities.  Therefore, the behavior expectation for participation is that students cannot receive more than 3 referrals after August 31, 2015.  Also, students found guilty of serious offenses will be excluded based on one referral. 

Additionally, as we are preparing for the 8th grade week festivities, we are in need of volunteers and donations.  Please contact one of your child’s teachers if you are available to help.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation.  We look forward to making the activities enjoyable and memorable for the 8th grade students. 

Respectfully,

8th Grade Committee
Student Name________________________________________________________________________Team___________

Parent/Guardian Signature______________________________________________________________________________

· 9th grade advisement form received in counseling center   _______________________________

   Counselor/Representative

Mr. Terrence Harvey


Principal� HYPERLINK "http://www.dekalb.k12.ga.us/" �� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.dekalb.k12.ga.us/www/images/_logo.png" \* MERGEFORMATINET ����








Interim Superintendent





Dr. R. Stephen Green


Superintendent





Interim Superintendent





Salem Middle School


5333 Salem Road


Lithonia, Georgia 30038


678-676-9402/ 678-676-7910 (fax)








The School Cannot Live Apart From The Community”

www.dekalb.k12.ga.us

